
 

Prestwick Chase Homeowners Association, Inc.  

This website is part of an effort by the Board of Directors of the 
Prestwick Chase Homeowners Association in partnership with Bristol 
Management Services to increase communication with our members 
and residents of Prestwick Chase. 
 
Its purpose is to help update homeowners and residents on our own 
activities as well as on issues and events that affect residents of our 
community. We also hope that it will be helpful for potential 
homebuyers who are considering a move into our neighborhood.  Feel 
free to use the Community links on the left to research statistics about 
the area.  
 

In addition to our newsletter, Prestwick Chase News, and both our quarterly and annual meetings, we will try to 
let you know about current events and issues as they happen by email. We hope everyone who lives in 
Prestwick Chase will give us a current email address so that we can keep in touch with you. Please click here 
to complete a short community survey and, if not done already, to provide your contact information. 

 
As the website has only recently been activated, the development of the various pages will be an ongoing 
process. Over the coming months, we hope to refine the pages and continue to add new content.  
 
Thank you for checking out our site, and we hope you will come back soon! 
 

~ Prestwick Chase HOA Board 


